
Hi Diane, 

I wanted to send you a few photos of my class using their desks with the idea paint for the first 

time today! They are so excited! We did math and word work using the whiteboard desks and I 

was able to quickly see any difficulties they were having and quickly take care of the problem. It 

was a long process in coming but I am just as excited as the children to have our desks now be 

whiteboards. We look forward to using them for a long time! Thank you again for your generous 

grant last year affording me the ability to have this great tool for the children! It was worth the 

wait! 

Sincerely, 

Vanessa Meyer 

Lenox School 
 


